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9 Hope in the 
Heart (CIC) 

The HeART of Sanctuary Hope in the Heart is a social 
enterprise that seeks to improve 
mental health and wellbeing and 
inspire positive change in individuals 
through creative workshops, training, 
resources and events. The proposed 
project would be an ongoing series of 
fortnightly art-based workshops that 
bring refugees and asylum seekers 
together with other local people. The 
results of these workshops would be 
shared in 6 exhibitions and an event 
during refugee week 2024. 

1- Community 
Integration 
2 – Wellbeing 
4 – Celebrating 
Refugees and Asylum 
Seekers 

£9,846  £9,846 

11 Wandsworth 
Welcomes 
Refugees 

Establishing Sanctuaries 
in Wandsworth 

Wandsworth Welcomes Refugees 
is the official local City of 
Sanctuary group. It is part of their 
role to promote the City of 
Sanctuary’s places of sanctuary 
programmes locally, and work with 
Wandsworth based institutions to 
receive accreditation. They have 
applied for funding to cover the costs 
of a part-time project worker to 
organise two half-day workshops to 
promote these programmes to local 
organisations, and support attendees 
through the accreditation process.  

1- Community 
Integration 
3- Organisational 
Capacity 
4 – Celebrating 
Refugees and Asylum 
Seekers 

£10,000  £10,000 

 


